

PROW Stakeholder Group Meeting

Date of Meeting: 9 September 2025

Attendance:	BBV	Nick Cuming
		Cher Snudden
	Parish Councils	Councillor Richard Drake (Berkswell/Balsall)
		Councillor Roger Waring (Hampton in Arden)
	SMBC	Claire Bishop
		Clare Lee (minutes)
		Alison Lonnon
		Lisa Pardy
Apologies:	Open Spaces Society	Paul Tovey (chair)
		Richard Lloyd
	HS2	David Gibb
	Parish Councils	Councillor Charlotte Shadbolt
	Ward Members	Councillor Andrew Burrow
		Councillor Alison Rolf
		Councillor Bob Sleigh
		Councillor Gail Sleigh
	WSC Local Access Forum	Sheila Cooper

1.1	<u>Welcome and Introductions</u> PT welcomed ALL to the meeting, AL was introduced to the group.	
2.1	<u>Actions from Last Meeting</u> Cfwd RL raised an issue of overgrown vegetation in the section under the M6 (M77) – PT to raise with Warwickshire CC.	PT
3.1	<u>Plans for Relocated Route Greenway Connection (C Snudden)</u> BBV were progressing the detailed designs. A teams meeting had been arranged for 2 October at 2.00 – 4.00 pm for stakeholders to give initial comments on preferred design - CL to share details with this group.	CL
4.1	<u>BBV Community Engagement Update (Cher Snudden)</u> CS ran through the presentation, updates on actions were provided. A site meeting has been arranged for 16 September at 8.00 – 10.00 am with RL/RD/AL/NC/CS to discuss footway widening by 16 Acre Wood.	
4.2	It was confirmed that the signage on M214 had been reinstated NC to review and make more secure and arrange for more chippings on footpath diversion towards Berkswell. AL to arrange repair of loose board walk section M214.	NC AL

4.3	M198 Waste Lane to Hodgetts Lane was currently closed due to realignment works.	
4.4	The table of PRowWs had been updated with target dates for the opening of these routes.	
4.5	Review of the signage left over from previous works (LM) was ongoing.	
4.6	M214 bridge works should be completed by Spring 2026.	
4.8	M196 would reopen once Lavender Hall Lane realignment had been completed. CS to update the PRow table / presentation with these details.	CS
4.9	CS reported that the PRow interactive map had not been published - PT to raise with HS2.	PT
5.1	<u>Open Spaces Society – Issues and Opportunities</u> RL requested an update on new paths to be created – CS to provide at the next meeting. NC to confirm temporary arrangements and review signage for pedestrians crossing M216 at northern end of A452 / LP to review implications.	CS NC LP
6.1	<u>Local Access Forum - Issues and Opportunities</u> RW confirmed that he would be representing the LAF at these meetings.	
7.1	<u>Ward Councillors – Issues and Opportunities</u> PT / CL to contact Ward Councillors in advance of these meetings for any items to be raised.	PT/CL
8.1	<u>Parish Councils – Issues and Opportunities</u> There were no further issues raised.	
9.1	<u>Roles, Responsibilities and Legal Processes</u> CS / PT to follow up with HS2 on the lead for the process of modifying the definitive map. PT confirmed that this group should shape the legal orders before publication and that there should be minimal assets ie gates on PRowWs.	CS/PT
10.1	<u>Date of Next Meeting</u> The next meeting would take place on Tuesday 9 December at 3.00 – 4.30 pm.	